
Beware of fake and spoofed emails 
 
It has recently been discovered that fake and spoofed emails are being sent to the general public in Canada 
in the name of TSUDAKOMA Corp. 
 
The emails look like headhunting offers presenting highly paid salaries and commissions, asking recipients 
to reply to the sender. 
 
According to recent reports, the spoofed emails are being sent from the following email addresses: 
postmaster@liebman-associates.com 
satonishiino@gmail.com 
 
TSUDAKOMA has never sent emails offering compensation and commissions for job recruitment and asking 
users to reply. 
 
If you receive such an email, please ignore it. Never open any attached files or click on any HTML links 
therein. 
 
For your reference, the following cases are the spoofed emails that have come to our attention: 
 
-Case 1- 
 
“January 6, 2021, 
Happy New Year to you. We are looking for great people with your skill set. After viewing your profile, our 
company was so Impressed with your background. There is this New Potential Role (Tsudakoma 
Corporation) is offering in Canada and I think you will be interested in it. To know more about the job 
description, role and compensation, kindly indicate your interest. 
 
Note: The Position will only take a few minutes of your time while you earn extra income doing your normal 
Business/Job. 
 
Best Regards, 
Satoshi Nishino 
Executive Officer 
Head of Group Customer Solution 
Tsudakoma Corporation 
18-18 Nomachi 5-chome, 
Kanazawa, 921-8650, Japan” 
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-Case 2- 
 
“Top of the day to you. We are currently seeking a Reputable Company/individual to act as our company 
representative, kindly revert to me for proper discussion if interested. 
Looking forward to your email. 
 
Best Regards, 
Satoshi Nishino 
Executive Officer 
Head of Group Customer Solution 
Tsudakoma Corporation 
18-18 Nomachi 5-chome, 
Kanazawa, 921-8650, Japan” 
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